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BACKGROUND  

The Intranet - QUICKFIND project is a new system proposal approved by 
Council that will be designed to provide front line staff with quick and 
accurate answers to many of the simple questions asked by the public.  

Front line staff at the Park Board have been and will continue to be involved in 
the requirements gathering phase of this new system. Upon implementation, 
this system will be accessible not only by front line staff at the Park Board, but 
by all Park Board staff with access to a personal computer. This includes all 
community centres, which will have been connected to the City's Wide Area 
Network by the end of 1996, as per our initiative that was funded from the 
1994-96 Capital Plan.  

Funding approved for this project includes allocation for 2 new personal 
computers for Park Board front line staff.  

Included for your information is the City Manager's report to Council dated 
September 14, 1996, and Council's resulting approved recommendations, 
dated October 11, 1996.  
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